City of Sullivan City

Notice of Possible Quorum
Wednesday, December 02, 2020 — 12:00 p.m.

In accordance with the provisions of the Texas Open Meetings Act,
Chapter 551, Texas Government Code, notice is hereby given that a
Possible Quorum of the Governing Body of the City of Sullivan City,
Texas, may take place on the 2"? day of December 2020 at the Salinas
Estates Phase | Subdivision located at Guadalupe Flores Rd., Sullivan

City, TX 78595.

A Ground Breaking Ceremony has been scheduled at 12:00 p.m. on
Wednesday, December 02, 2020 for the Salinas Estates Phase |
Subdivision located on Guadalupe Flores and Cuevitas Dr.

No action will be taken by the City of Sullivan City Council regarding
City Business during this event.

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING

I, the undersigned authority, certify that | posted a true and correct copy of the Notice of Possible Quorum at Sullivan City
Temporary Location Bulletin Board located at 371 E. Expressway 83, at the City Website page at www.sullivancity.org, and at
the City of Sullivan City Facebook Page, and said notice was posted November 25, 2020 at 5:20 p.m. in accordance with

chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code. 0
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* Verdnica Gutierrez, Interim Ci @ager / City Secretary
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